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We are open and operational
Dear Customers and Partners,

The situation we face from coronavirus continues to change and still impacts all aspects of our 
everyday life. Whilst some of our markets continue to operate in a close to normal way, many are now 
returning to a restricted environment under lockdowns.

Following the latest Government announcement about new national restrictions in England, we would 
like to confirm that HepcoMotion remains open and operational.  As part of the critical national 
infrastructure, we have remained open throughout the pandemic, maintaining our production and 
supply to customers around the world with essential products required to keep the country operating 
and supporting vital sectors.

The safety of our employees is paramount and we are continuing to review and implement safety 
measures throughout our business to protect our employees.  All office functions are operating with 
reasonably normal service, but with most people continuing to work from home. Our sales teams are 
available to discuss applications over the phone or via zoom and look forward to returning to sales 
visits in due course.

In the meantime, we wish you and your family good health and we look forward to getting back to 
normal when the situation has eased. We will keep you updated of any changes.

Kind Regards,

 

 

Peter Fanshawe

HepcoMotion Managing Director
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